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Members of the House Committee on Rules, 

 

I'm writing in support of HB 2004 to establish ranked choice voting in Oregon! This is 

such a great move that will allow for more representative democracy in our state. 

 

Please vote yes in support of HB 2004. 

Sincerely,  

Anna Kemper 

NE Portland 


